
                         
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

CMSN PROVIDER ALERT: 
 

Miscellaneous Codes, Codes Without Fees, and Non-Covered 
Medically Necessary Benefits Reimbursement 

 
 
Thank you for continuing to provide services to our CMSN Title 19 and Title 21 enrollees. 
Below please find clarification on the reimbursement of non-covered and/or miscellaneous 
codes:  
 

 All DME Miscellaneous code(s), and/or codes without fees, and/or non-
covered medically necessary benefits will pay at 87% of the 
Manufacturer’s Suggested Retail Price (MSRP) per Medicaid’s current 
payment policy. 

 
 All non-DME Miscellaneous code(s), and/or codes without fees, and/or 

non-covered medically necessary benefits will pay at 60% of usual and 
customary rates. 

 
Our CMSN Utilization Departments will review each non-priced item request and confirm 
that the Medicaid Fee Schedule does not contain a payable code for the requested item.  
 
If you have any questions relating to this matter, please contact the CCP Provider 
Relations Hotline at (855) 819-9506.  
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